FICCI comments on the cabinet approval on the Model Shop & Establishment Act

New Delhi, 29 June 2016: “FICCI welcomes the cabinet approval on the Model Shop &
Establishment Act announced today. This has been one of the key asks of the FICCI Retail
& Internal trade committee for the overall benefit and growth of the Indian retail sector.

“It is a very progressive move, as it would enable states to choose to keep shops and other
such establishments open 24x7 all through the year. This would give substantial boost to
employment generation and will also benefit the consumers in terms of more convenience
and accessibility”, said Dr. A. Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCI.
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